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Item Updates Page No 

1.  
2022/0867 

One additional public representation has been 
received in support of the application setting 
out: 
 
As one of the properties closest to the 
proposed development (as confirmed by other 
public comments) I was surprised to read that 
the local councillor stated ' There is 
widespread local concern about this'. I do not 
believe this is the case. I would suggest there 
is a tiny amount of very vocal local concern 
but the majority welcome this essential 
infrastructure and see it as part of our drive 
towards a cleaner planet. There is a balance 
of risks - the small possibility of a fire on the 
site against the certainty that without this type 
of initiative we will hasten climate change.  
 
If this application is refused on the basis of 
'local opposition' it will be a travesty of the 
democratic process. 

23 

2. 
2022/2106 

Two lobbying letters have been received 
which have been circulated to committee 
members 
 

36 

3. 
2020/8033 

No updates 54 
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